
Bill of Rights Day is observed on December 15, the anniversary of the ratification of the Bill of Rights, and is 

celebrated throughout the month of December.

Two programs are available to celebrate Bill of Rights Day 2023: 

•	 Meet a District of Connecticut federal judge for a candid Q&A conversation

	▫ Discuss careers in the law and the power of participating in our democracy as a judge, lawyer, juror, 

journalist, and engaged, voting citizen. 

	▫ In-person and virtual sessions available.

	▫ Contact public_outreach@ctd.uscourts.gov for more information and to schedule.

•	 Join the U.S. Courts to celebrate the Bill of Rights and You!

	▫ Tune in for a live, online panel discussion featuring 3 federal judges who will explain what they do and 

how they use the Bill of Rights every day.

	▫ This free event is open to everyone – teachers, students, parents, and anyone interested in civics.

	▫ When: Wednesday, December 6, 2023, at 7:00 pm Eastern

	▫ Where: Zoom

	▪ Registration is required. Click HERE to register to receive the Zoom link

	▪ Note: Do not register with a school email address. Many school email accounts cannot receive 

outside messages. Students are encouraged to register using a parent or guardian’s email.

	▫ Grand prize winners from the student contest and teacher raffle winners will be announced during the 

program. A raffle will also be held for program attendees!
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